
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Science 
Animals  

We will be learning to 

identify and name a 

variety of common 

animals including fish, 

amphibians, reptiles, birds 

and mammals.  

 

Computing 
We will be looking at 

paint packages on 

the computer, trying 

to use a variety of 

paint tools to create 

images.   
 

Religious 

Education 
We have an RE 

day once a half 

term.  We will be 

looking at 

Christmas and 

other religious 

celebrations. 

 

Maths 
Number: Addition and Subtraction  

We will be representing and using number 

bonds and related subtraction facts within 

10. 

We will be reading, writing and interpreting 

mathematical statements involving 

addition (+), subtraction (-) and equals (=) 

signs.  

 

English 
We will be learning to write super 

sentences with capital letters, full 

stops and finger spaces.  We will be 

reading our work back to make sure 

it makes sense. 

 

We will be reading a variety of fiction 

books from other cultures.  

 

Art 
Our focus will be on 

poppies this half 

term. We will begin 

by sketching them 

first and then 

making poppy clay 

models by the end 

of the term.  

 

 

Physical Education 
Gym- We will be linking basic 

movement together. Gradually 

introducing different equipment and 

exploring how they can be used.  

 

Outdoor Games We will be working 

on movement with a ball. 

 
 

Enrichment 
and Trips 

We will be having a 

theatre company 

coming in to our 

school to put on a 

show for us. 

More details to follow. 

Music 
We will be 

experimenting 

with, creating, 

selecting and 

combining sounds 

using the inter-

related 

dimensions of 

music.  

 

Year 1: Autumn 2 

What’s with all the 

poppies in November? 

History 
Pupils will be introduced to the concept of Remembrance Day and 

will learn why people in this country wear poppies in November. 

Through learning about Remembrance Day, pupils will understand 

that there are events beyond living memory that are significant 

nationally and globally, and that these are commemorated 

through anniversaries. Pupils will learn how to ask relevant questions 

about WWI and to deduce facts about the war based on their own 

investigations. Pupils will attempt to empathise with the people who 

lived through the war, and to use this knowledge to explain why it is 

important to remember significant past events, like WWI. 

 



 

Parent/Carers reply slip. Please send in your suggestions and comments by returning this slip to your child’s class teacher. 

 


